
HELP US SUPPORT BRIDGING THE GAP’S 

2023 SINGLE MOMS RETREAT ‘CAR CARE’

Bridging the Gap is a nonprofit associated with the Assemblies of 
God who organize 3 different women’s conferences a year.  

There were 80-100 Cars at the 2022 retreat. 
We don’t have the number of ticket holders 
for the 2023 event yet, but assume roughly 
the same numbers or more.

Our goal is to raise a total of $15,000 which 
is a little higher than 2022, due to inflation.

Please write CHECKS out to:
“The Car Clinic” and put “SMR 2023” in the memo, so 
your tax deductible donation is earmarked for Car Care.

You can also DONATE ONLINE via: 
https://www.thecarclinic.org/donate-now
1. Enter your donation amount. 
2. You will be redirected to another screen where you 

will see “A Donation Message”  
3. PLEASE enter SMR 2023 to designate your tax 

deductible donation for the Retreat.

NOTE:  We may check in with some local businesses to 
see if they would be willing to donate air fresheners, 
tire pressure gauges, ice scrapers and/or USB cords for 
those who use their phone with the Google Maps or  
Waze Apps to safely find their way to their destinations!  

Last but not least, we will need some volunteers: 
mechanics to fix cars, as well as people to help direct 
traffic, greet ladies, go over paperwork, collect their 
keys, vacuum cars, and check fluids & bulbs.  
For More Info Contact Tim Hiller at 612-242-4468

The retreat will be held at Lake Geneva Christian Center June 2-3 in Alexandria, MN. 
During the Single Moms Retreat, the moms get to listen to powerful messages from 

speakers, join in worship, shop, eat, dance and more!  

While they’re doing all THAT, we bring a team to do vehicle safety inspections on every car, 
vacuum the car if the owner desires, replace bad tires, and do critical repairs that are safety 
concerns as time, talent, and treasure allows!

We thank you & other churches who will help us to meet our goals for this years retreat!

https://www.thecarclinic.org/donate-now
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